
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MAIL CODE 501-03 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

CHRIS CHRISTIE NATURAL & HISTORIC RESOURCES BOB MARTIN 
     Governor  DIVISION OF FISH & WILDLIFE   Commissioner 
 P.O. Box 420 
                                                                                                     Trenton, NJ 08625-0420 
KIM GUADAGNO                                                                       TEL. (609) 292-2965 FAX.  (609) 984-1414  
      Lt. Governor                                                       VISIT OUR WEBSITE WWW.NJFISHANDWILDLIFE.COM 
    

New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer l Printed on Recycled Paper and Recyclable 

 
 

October 27, 2015 
 
 
Dear Scup Moratorium Permit Holder: 

New Jersey Scup Dealer: 
 
Please be advised.  As of September 18, 2015, the National Marine Fisheries Service has increased the 
WINTER II (November 1 – December 31) possession limits for scup from 12,000 pounds per trip to 
18,000 pounds per trip.  This will be effective as of November 1, 2015. 
  
The directed scup fishery will re-open on Sunday, November 1, 2015 for the Winter II Season with a trip 
limit of 18,000 pounds.  If you have any questions, please contact the Bureau of Marine Fisheries at 609-
748-2020. 
 
 
 
                                                                                    Sincerely,                                          

           
                  Brandon Muffley 
       Marine Fisheries Administrator 
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